
 

Groundwater Advisory Committee 

March 17, 2011 

Conference Room C  

7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

7:00 p.m.  To consider the request for a Special Permit to allow the extension of the 

Groundwater Area 3 line 50 feet into a Groundwater Area 2 at 6 Church Street to 

allow for the construction of a bank with associated parking. 

 

Applicant:  United Bank, Keith Harvey, Executive V.P. 

Representative: Berkshire Design Group, Chris Wall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Old/New Business 

 

Discuss next meeting date tentatively May 10, 2011 if necessary. 

Review and Approve minutes of February 8, 2011  

 

Adjourn 

 

 

 

CC: United Bank 

       Berkshire Design Group, Inc. 

 

  

 

Town of Northborough 
Office of the Town Engineer 

63 Main Street 

Northborough, Massachusetts  01532-1994 

(508) 393-5015 Office     (508) 393-6996 Fax 


